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September 26, 1994

Dear Mrs. Bates:

thanks for the information you have provided--it is great! Also, thanks for your
time and efforts in reading chapter 6. Please feel free to make corrections and
suggestions by making notes and/or writing on the actual pages.

We are so pleased to have been able to network with you. It IS encouraging to
find others, regardless or cultural background, who are interested and willing to
work for positive results regarding the truth about American History.

Please find the enclosed prepaid envelope to return chapter 6 when you have
completed your review.

Thanks again!

Very sincerely,

"

Paul D. Christiansen

P. O. Box 26801 Tempe, AZ 85285-6801 (602) 784-4990 FAX (602) 894-6648




